Meeting Minutes for May 4, 2010

Milton Planning Board

The 28th meeting of the Planning Board for fiscal year 2010 was held on Tuesday , May 4, 2010, at 6:30 p.m.@ Milton High School Rm 243 prior to Town Meeting   

In attendance:  Peter F. Jackson, Alexander Whiteside, Bernard J. Lynch III, Emily Keys Innes, Planning Board members, William Clark, Planning Director, and Diane Colligan, Planning Board’s Administrative Assistant

Edward L. Duffy (arrived at 6:40PM)
1. ADMINISTRATIVE TASKS

The Planning Board postponed the approval of meeting minutes from March 18, & April 8, 2010.
2. FUTURE MEETINGS

The Planning Board confirmed future meeting dates of May 20 & 27, 2010 at 6:30 P.M. in the Cronin Conference Room at Town Hall.
3
CITIZENS SPEAK     

       No citizen spoke

4.
 AMENDMENT OF A SPECIAL PERMIT HEARING - 36CENTRAL AVE 
The Board discussed the new owners of the 36 Central project and the legal entities of Oranmore and Brenco. Paul Sullivan, representative for Oranmore Enterprises LLC current developers for the 36 Central Avenue project, stated that he will provide the board with more information. Several Board members went and viewed two prior developments. After viewing the two sites the members had concerns about the quality of construction.  The hearing was continued to May 20, 2010 at 6:45PM with the applicant’s approval.
5
AMENDMENT OF A SPECAIL PERMIT – 88 WHARF STREET      


The Planning Board voted 4 in favor and 1 opposed (Edward Duffy) to approve an Amended Special Permit regarding lunchtime parking at the restaurant at 88 Wharf Street. 
6
 ADJOURNMENT   

The meeting was adjourned at 7:16PM.








 _________________________








Alexander Whiteside, Secretary


